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BBRRIIDDGGEEVVIIEEWW  UUNNIITTEEDD  MMEETTHHOODDIISSTT  CCHHUURRCCHH  
NORMAN, OKLAHOMA 

WE WALK WITH CHRIST, WORSHIP GOD IN ALL WE DO AND SAY, AND WELCOME OTHERS INTO 

THE BODY OF CHRIST, AS WE MAKE DISCIPLES FOR THE TRANSFORMATION OF THE WORLD. 

 

 

Rev. Rodney Newman  

Bridgeview looks forward eagerly to 

Sunday, June 12, when our very own 

new pastor, Rev. Rodney Newman, 

will lead our worship service for the 

first time. A reception for the 

Newman family (wife Ann, children 

Carus & Rachel) will be held after 

the service. 

If you would like to bring cookies or 

punch for the reception, please sign 

up at the info table or contact 

Angela Knisely. 

Invitation to the New 
Testament 

Bible Study Group 
Sundays at 7:00 P.M. 

Led by Jim Dunlap, the sessions are 
based on the book Invitation to the 
New Testament by David deSilva and 
Emerson Powery, with video 

segments led by the authors. 

 
Safe Sanctuary Training 

At Bridgeview 
Sunday, June 26 at 11:00 A.M. 

Or 

Tuesday, June 28 at 7:00 P.M. 

Terri Simonds will present a 
workshop for anyone who is working 

with children/youth at Bridgeview, or 
who would like to do so. Our Safe 

Sanctuary Policy requires training 
relating to safety plus background 
checks for all who work with children 

or youth. The background checks 
must be renewed every two years. It 
is requested that each person pay the 

$10.00 fee for his or her own 
background check. Members of other 

congregations who need this training 
are invited to attend. The session 
should last less than an hour. 

 
CChhiillddrreenn’’ss  MMiinniissttrryy  MMeeeettiinngg  

TTuueessddaayy,,  JJuunnee  77  

aatt  77::0000  PP..MM..  

EEmmiilleeee  LLyynncchh  aasskkss  ccoommmmiitttteeee  

mmeemmbbeerrss  aanndd  cchhiillddrreenn’’ss  SSuunnddaayy  

sscchhooooll  tteeaacchheerrss  ttoo  aatttteenndd  ttoo  ddiissccuussss  

aattttrraaccttiinngg  cchhiillddrreenn  ttoo  SS..SS..  



From Moore 1st UMC’s June Link: 

 

CCoommee  TToo  VVaaccaattiioonn  BBiibbllee  SScchhooooll  

This summer, rather than offer 
Vacation Bible School at Bridgeview 
with a small group of children, we 

will join forces with Moore 1st UMC’s 
VBS. HHeellppeerrss  ffrroomm  BBrriiddggeevviieeww  aarree  

nneeeeddeedd. Call Amy Graves at 794-

6671 or email her at 

amy.graves@moorechurch.com  to 

find your place in the program.  VBS 
will be held at the Moore First 

Campus. Parents: registration 
forms for Vacation Bible School 

will be available on the information 
table in our front hall.  

Find a video introduction to the 

Expedition Norway program at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=

MYAT5Q3HW3o 

This is a super outreach 
opportunity: at least half of the 
children who will attend this VBS 
do not have a regular church 

home. Will you help?  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MYAT5Q3HW3o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MYAT5Q3HW3o


Our Youth Group Is Awesome! 

They blessed the Bridgeview 
community with an inspiring and 
meaningful worship service May 

22nd. Thanks to 

everyone who sang, 
spoke, or served, and 
a big bouquet to 
Megan Briscoe, who 

organized the service. 

 

A big thank-you to all who 

participated in the Indian 
Hills Road Cleanup May 15.  

 

Book Club 

June meeting is 6:30 P.M. 
Monday, June 27 

in the 

Horizons classroom 

at Moore 1st 

Contact Jane Osborn for information 

on this month’s selection. 

 

United Methodist Women 

All women of Bridgeview are 
invited to meet 

Tuesday, June 21st 

 at 6:30 P.M. 
UMW donated $500 to Dimensions 

Academy (Norman Public Schools’ 
alternative school) for the benefit of 
graduates in the Class of 2016. 

 

Common Threads 

SOFTIES 

In addition to the ongoing work of 

creating shawls, lap blankets, and 

scarves as tokens of God’s loving 

care, Common Threads is repeating 

last year’s summer project of making 

“softies”—stuffed animals either knit 

or crocheted. They can be any sort of 

animal, just something for a child to 

love and play with. The softies will be 

collected at L & B Yarn Co. here in 

Norman for donation to Positive 

Tomorrows, a school for homeless 

children in OKC.  

 

Softies blessed in 2015 

Positive Tomorrows aims to help its 

students learn by removing three kinds 

of hurdles: transportation, hunger, and 

basic daily needs. They work to promote 

family stability and self-sufficiency by 

helping families find shelter, food, and 

clothing. They provide parents coaching 

in life skills and help them find jobs, 

with the goal that families will obtain 

stable, independent housing.  

Everyone is welcome at Common 

Threads. You might just drop in to 

visit for awhile—no yarn required. 

Join in any Wednesday, any time 

between 4:00 and 7:00 P.M.   



Summer in Norman: 
Free Movies at Andrews Park 

 

Norman Parks and Recreation 
Department’s 2016 Outdoor Movie Series 
at Andrews Park kicks off on June 10 
with Finding Nemo.  The park is located at 
201 W. Daws. 
  
This summer’s other family movies 
include Star Wars – The Force Awakens on 
June 24; “Minions” on July 15; and 
Zootopia on July 29. 
  
Movies will be shown on the east side of 
Andrews Park just north of the basketball 
courts at sundown or approximately 8:30 
p.m.  Beginning at 7 p.m. families will be 
able to participate in a variety of free 
family activities including arts and crafts, 
pictures with family and friends in the 
photo booth, inflatables and music. 
  
 The Splash pad will be operating until 8 
p.m. each evening. Concessions and face 
painting will be available for purchase.   
  
 In the event of inclement weather, 
movies will not be re-scheduled.  For 
additional information or questions 
contact Jeff Hill, recreation 
superintendent, 
at jeff.hill@normanok.gov or call 366-
5472.   
[source: news release from the City of Norman] 

 

Father’s Day is June 19th 

The website of the Oklahoma 
Conference of the United 

Methodist Church has a wealth of 
information we can use. Visit it at  

http://www.okumc.org/ 

You may also visit the Oklahoma 
Conference’s YouTube channel at 
https://www.youtube.com/user/OkumcCom
munications (or click “videos” on the 
Conference’s webpage). Here, you will find 
videos from Project Transformation, Skyline 
Ministry, and other Methodist activities in 
which Bridgeview has been involved. 

Farewell to Bishop Hayes 

The Daily Oklahoman covered the retirement 
celebration for Bishop Hayes and his wife 
held May 31 at the National Cowboy & 

Western Heritage Museum. Find the story 
at: http://newsok.com/article/5502039 

Bishop Hayes will retire in August. 

  ……………………………………… 

Contact information:  

Bridgeview United Methodist Church 

4300 W. Indian Hills Road 

Norman, OK 73072 

(405) 307-9611 

info@bridgeviewumc.org 
 

To see more scheduled events, check the 

“calendar” tab on the church website, 

www.bridgeviewumc.org  
 

Kindly send 

announcements for the 

Sunday bulletin to Jane 

Osborn 
(janeosborn@cox.net or 

659-8493) 
 
 

When you take photos at church events, 

would you please send them to Cindy Carr at 

bandccarr@att.net for inclusion in the 

newsletter? Any information for stories 

should go to the same address, or call 579-

2506.  
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